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PROCMURA SOLIDARITY MESSAGE TO CHRISTIANS, 
MUSLIMS, AND THE PEOPLE OF NIGERIA ON THE 

UPCOMING GENERAL ELECTIONS

The Programme for Christian-Muslim Relations in Africa (PROCMURA) stands in prayerful 
solidarity with all Christians, Muslims and indeed all people of Nigeria at this very significant 
moment of democratic sustainability of your beloved country. As you go to the polls to exercise 
your civic duty during the upcoming elections scheduled for 28th March and 11th April 2015, it is 
our prayer that God leads and guides you through a successful election; that He leads you in your 
resolve to demonstrate your patriotism and commitment to nation building and national cohesion. 
We further pray God to continue to lead you all in the way of peace, tolerance and above all, love.  
Finally it is our sustained prayer that these elections will end well and peaceful so as to enable you 
to intentionally work for the cause of sustainable peace that creates the right environment for the 
spiritual and material development of your great nation. 

“Keeping Nigeria one is a task that must be done”, is a popular slogan in Nigeria. Be you a Christian, 
a Muslim or any other and also regardless of your ethnic or cultural affiliation, the task of keeping 
Nigeria strong and united rest with you and must be given the highest priority.
PROCMURA is with you in this cause of keeping Nigeria united and strong. May the peace of God 
continue to reign supreme in your hearts and your country as you exercise your franchise during the 
elections.

GOD IS LOVE, GOD IS GREAT

On behalf of the Governing Council

Rev. Dr. Johnson Mbillah
General Adviser of PROCMURA

Programme for Christian-Muslim Relations in Africa
Programme des Relations Islamo-Chrétiennes en Afrique

PROCMURA is a Pan African Christian organisation dedicated to Christian constructive engagement with Muslims in witness, mutual 
tolerance and the promotion of religious freedom. Founded in 1959, PROCMURA is the oldest and sole programme of the Churches in Africa 
that stretches a hand of friendship to the Muslim community with a vision of a continent where Christian and Muslim communities in spite of 
their differences, work together for justice, peace and reconciliation towards the holistic development of the human family. Well established in 
20 countries and visible in 10 more others, PROCMURA has well trained personnel on the complexity of Christian-Muslim relations working 
at country and grassroots levels.
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